BPW Meeting November 5, 2014

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

21.  Design of a feasibility level storm water treatment project
If constructed this project will disturb over an acre of land, which will require a
Notice of Intent permit from the DNR, and a City Engineering Erosion
Control/Stormwater Management permit. Additionally, a Chapter 30 permit from
the WDNR along with an NR-103 wetland review and likely other permits will be
need in advance of any construction - no permitting is needed currently but staff

are aware of future permit possibilities and have already met with WDNR staff.
(Lauren Striegl, City Engineering)
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